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December 18, 2020 

Dear WESD Families and Staff, 

Winter Break is here and the holidays are upon us. After one of the most challenging years many of us have 
faced, I hope that you and your family find time to connect, celebrate, relax and recharge over the break. I know 
we will continue to face challenges in 2021. I also know that we as a WESD family will continue to face them 
together. Please have a happy and healthy holidays and thank you for your support of the WESD. 

WESD Hiring Opportunities; 
�x Schools and Admin. Offices Closed for Winter Break. 

Maricopa County Benchmarks 

The spread of COVID-19 remains at a substantial level in Maricopa County. In WESD, both the cases per 
100,000 and percent positivity have increased since last week and the percent of COVID-like illnesses moved 
into the red (see below). With the continued increase in the spread of COVID-19 in the community, we will 
remain in the online learning model when we return from Winter Break on Monday, January 4th, and into the 
new year. 

The holidays are a time of family and celebration. This year, however, please do your part to keep the spread of 
COVID-



 
 

 
For more information or special dietary needs, contact Nicole Augustine at 602-896-5240 
or Nicole.Augustine@wesdschools.org. 

WESD Hiring Teachers for 2021-2022 

The WESD is hosting virtual teacher interviews January 19-21 to hire teachers for the 2021-2022 school year. 
We are hiring elementary, middle school, special education and music teachers. If you know a teacher or soon-
to-be teacher or, if you or someone you know with a college degree is looking to become a teacher, please share 
that we are hiring. WESD offers a competitive starting salary, loan forgiveness and great benefits. To sign up 
for the virtual teacher interviews, please use this link: https://sites.google.com/wesdschools.org/wesdjobs/home. 

For more information about teaching in WESD, please contact Lydia Garcia, senior recruiter, 
at Lydia.garcia@wesdschools.org or call 602-347-2622. 

Schools and Administrative Center Closed for Winter Break 

All schools and the Administrative Center will be closed for the Winter Break, December 21, 2020 – January 1, 
2021. However, we will continue to monitor the metrics and provide updates during the break. If you have any 
questions, please email wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org. Someone will get back to you in a timely manner. 
You can also stay informed by visiting our WESD COVID Updates page 
at www.wesdschools.org/covidupdates. 

Once again, thank you for your continued support of WESD. Happy holidays to you and your family. 

Sincerely, 

  

Dr. Paul Stanton 

Superintendent 



 
 

 

 

 

18 de diciembre, 2020 

Estimadas Familias y Personal del WESD, 

El Receso de Invierno está aquí y las festividades están sobre nosotros. Después de uno de los años más 
desafiantes que muchos de nosotros hemos enfrentado, espero que ustedes y sus familias encuentren el tiempo 



 
 

 
desafíos en el 2021. También sé que nosotros, como familia WESD, continuaremos enfrentándolos juntos. Por 
favor tengan unas festividades felices y saludables y gracias por su apoyo al WESD. 





 
 

 

 

 


